

Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

New MIRC Comment

1 message

Tue, Sep 10, 2013 at 6:23 PM

Reply-To:

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Lou

Last Name - Di Leonardo

Organization Name -

Comment - Medicaid expansion will lead to huge budget deficits. Why would Virginia's legislators want to take more money from the people they represent to fund a notably broken program? Ending Medicaid would be a good idea but may not be practical right now. But, we can refuse to continue wasting money, be it the federal governments next year or the citizens' of Virginia's after that.